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PFOA/PFOS Certificate of Compliance  
 

 

This PFOA/PFOS Certificate of Compliance applies to all standard part numbers within NKK Switches’ product series. 

 
 

 

NKK Switches understands the importance of the EU restrictions on the use Perfluorooctanesulfonic acid 

(PFOS) and Perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA) chemicals in Electronic Components.  

 

As of the date set below, NKK Switches of America, Inc. certifies that PFOS/PFOA chemicals are not 

intentionally used/added in NKK Switches’ standard switch products and/or the manufacturing process. 

 

This certification is based on information provided by NKK Switches of America and/or suppliers and is 

accurate to the best of our knowledge. This certification is valid unless superseded by a revised certification at a 

later date.  

 

 

 
 

 
Yohei Takashima                       Date:  6/28/2023 
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